
         Khalsa VA Primary School 

     NEWSLETTER  
5th June 2023 

 

 
Khalsa VA Primary School, Norwood Green Road, Norwood Green, Southall, Middlesex UB2 4LA        

    0208 5749045 info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk 

 

WAHEGURU JI KA KHALSA, WAHEGURU JI KE 
FATEH 

 
Welcome back! 

It is great to see all of our pupils and families back at school ready 

for the final term of the year.  We hope that you enjoyed the 

holiday 

 

Sports Day 

It is Sports Day on Friday 9th June and we hope that as many 

parents as possible can join us to enjoy the event and cheer on 

the children.  Please check the details below for information 

about the time of your child’s session. 

 

10.00 – 11.00am – Morning Nursery, Mrs. Grey’s class and years 

1, 2 and 3 

 
1.00 – 2.00pm – Afternoon Nursery and Ms. Sheridan’s class  
 
2.00 – 3.00pm - Years 4, 5 and 6  
 
Pupils have been allocated a team and should wear a t-shirt of 

this colour for the Sports Day. 

 

Guru Arjan Dev Ji Shaheedi Gurpurab 

We will be marking the Shaheedi Gurpurab of Guru Arjan Dev Ji 

in school on Friday 16th June in the traditional way, with cold 

drinks distributed to families and cold treats for the children. 

 

To help us with this sewa, we are requesting donations from 

parents of the following: 

- Small water bottles 

- Cartons of juice 

 

If you can help by donating any items, please can you bring these 

to the school office.  Thank you. 

 

Reception Admissions 2023-24 

We still have a few places remaining for our new Reception 

Cohort starting in September 2023.  If you know of any friends or 

family whose child is starting Reception in September, please 

encourage them to contact us to secure their place at our 

wonderful school. 

 

Contact the school office: 

info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk 

0208 574 9045  

 

Register an interest on our website: 

https://www.khalsaschool.co.uk/admissions-copy/  

 

 

Summer assessments 

If your child is taking part, or has taken part in summer 

assessments, you will receive the outcomes of these on their 

end-of-year report.  Please do not ask their teacher for the results 

as they will be unable to give them to you before this. 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

Next week, all year 1 pupils in the country will be taking a phonics 

screening test. We have prepared the children very well and they 

will be sitting the test with their own class teacher in calm and 

familiar circumstances.  If any parent of a year 1 child would like 

further information about this, they should speak to their child’s 

class teacher. 

 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Next week, pupils in year 4 will be sitting a Multiplication Tables 

Check.  They have all been well prepared for this by their 

teachers and are all looking forward to showing off their skills.  

 

London Smagam 

Well done to all of the pupils who participated in the London 

Smagam.  Thank you to all the parents for their support. We hope 

that everyone who attended the event had an enjoyable time. 

 

Children’s birthdays 

We would like to remind parents that we can celebrate children’s 

birthdays in school with a cake and celebration with the class.  

Please see the school office if you would like to book this for your 

child.  Please note that birthday celebrations must be booked 

at least one week in advance. 

 

If you prefer to send in a treat for the class yourself, this must 

only be a piece for fruit for each child please.  It is not permitted 

to send toys, sweets or any other items to share with the class. 

 

Summer uniform – a reminder 

If you would like your child to wear summer uniform this term, 

please make sure that you have checked the uniform 

requirements.  

 

https://www.khalsaschool.co.uk/school-uniform/  

 

We would again like to remind you that children are not allowed 

to come into school in their PE kit.  They must come to school in 

full school uniform (including shoes) and get changed here. 
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Certificates for the Golden Rule of ‘Caring and Sharing’ for 

the week ending 26th  May were awarded to the following 

children: 

Year 6: 

Guru Gobind Singh Ji – Danvir Singh 

Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji – Gurhusan K. Batth 

Year 5: 

Guru Harkrishan Sahib Ji – Divleen K. Khurana 

Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji – Raayna K. Kapoor 

Year 4: 

Guru Hargobind Sahib Ji – Hargun K. Bath 

Guru Arjan Dev Ji – Harroop S. Bajaj 

Year 3: 
Guru Ram Das Ji – Dyansh S. Kataria 
Guru Amar Das Ji – Gurfateh Singh 

Year 2: 

Guru Nanak Dev Ji – Karanveer S. Tal 

Guru Angad Dev Ji – Arush S. Ahuja 

Year 1: 

Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji – Bane Ahuja 

Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji – Armaan S. Bassi 

Reception: 

Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji – Manraaj Singh 

Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji – Harserat Kaur 
 
The ‘Golden Rule’ for the week beginning 5th June is 
‘Working Hard.’ 

 

 
 
  

 
Get our latest news on Twitter: @khalsaschool1 or read the 
feed on our school website.  
See our videos on YouTube! 
 

Follow us on Instagram: @khalsaprimaryschool 

 
 
 
 

 

 Key dates for your diary 

 Monday 5th June  Teachers’ training day – no school for pupils 

 Tuesday 6th June  Pupils return to school 

 Friday 9th June  Sports’ Day 

 Friday 9th June  Reception Class Assembly (Ms. Sheridan) 

 Week beginning 12th June  Year 1 Phonics Screening tests 

 Week beginning 12th June  Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

 Week beginning 12th June  Sewa Week 

 Friday 16th June  Guru Arjan Dev Ji Shaheedi Gurpurab events in school 

 Friday 16th June  Doughnuts for Dads (Fathers’ Day event for EYFS) 

 Friday 23rd June  Reception Class Assembly (Mrs. Grey) 

 Friday 7th July  Nursery Class Assembly (IMPORTANT – CHANGE OF DATE) 

 Week commencing 10th July (dates to be confirmed)  Year 6 siropa assembly,  Reception graduation 

 Friday 14th July  Summer Fair 

  Week commencing 10th July (date to be confirmed)   Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Best Attendance for week beginning 22nd May: 

 

Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji class 

Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji class           

Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji class                  

 94% 

 97% 

98% 

Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji class  97% 

Guru Nanak Dev Ji class  96% 

Guru Angad Dev Ji class 91% 

Guru Amar Das Ji class 95% 

Guru Ram Das Ji class 100% 

Guru Har Gobind Sahib Ji class 96% 

Guru Arjan Dev Ji class 99% 

Guru Har Krishan Sahib Ji class  99% 

Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji class 96% 

Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji class  97% 

Guru Gobind Singh Ji class 98% 

Thought of the week 
 

Your mind is a powerful thing. When you fill it with positive thoughts, your life will start to change.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


